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Your contact is: Peter Driver – Committee Services 
 
NOTICE OF MEETING – HEIGHTS FREE SCHOOL SUB COMMITTEE – 23 MARCH 2016 
 
A meeting of the Heights Free School Sub Committee will be held on Wednesday 23 March 
2016 at 6.30pm in the Council Chamber, Civic Offices, Reading. 
 
AGENDA 
  WARDS 

AFFECTED 
PAGE NO 

1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

Councillors to declare any disclosable pecuniary interests 
they may have in relation to the items for consideration. 

 
 
- 

 

- 

2. MINUTES OF OTHER BODIES –  

Approved Minutes of the Mapledurham Playing Fields 
Management Committee – 25 June 2015 and 15 September 
2015 

  

A1 
 

A9 

3. PETITIONS & QUESTIONS  
- 

 
- 

4. MAPLEDURHAM PAVILLION - BACKGROUND 

The report provides the Sub-Committee with information on 
the history and operation of Mapledurham Pavilion and 
Playing Fields. 

MAPLEDURHAM B1 

5. MAPLEDURHAM PAVILLION REPORT TO POLICY COMMITTEE 

This report sets out for the Sub-Committee a report 
submitted to the Council’s Policy Committee on 14 March 
2016. 

MAPLEDURHAM 
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TO NOTE: The Heights School Community Newsletter, March 2016 is attached for information. 

www.reading.gov.uk | facebook.com/ReadingCouncil | twitter.com/ReadingCouncil 



 
 
  
 

WEBCASTING NOTICE 
 
Please note that this meeting may be filmed for live or subsequent broadcast via the Council's 
website. At the start of the meeting the Chair will confirm if all or part of the meeting is being 
filmed. You should be aware that the Council is a Data Controller under the Data Protection 
Act. Data collected during a webcast will be retained in accordance with the Council’s 
published policy. 
 
Members of the public seated in the public gallery will not ordinarily be filmed by the 
automated camera system. However, please be aware that by moving forward of the pillar, or 
in the unlikely event of a technical malfunction or other unforeseen circumstances, your image 
may be captured.  Therefore, by entering the meeting room, you are consenting to being 
filmed and to the possible use of those images and sound recordings for webcasting and/or 
training purposes. 
 
Members of the public who participate in the meeting will be filmed, unless they have given 
prior notice that they do not consent to this. 
 
Please speak to a member of staff if you have any queries or concerns. 
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